
REGISTER NOW 

Registration Open for Special Webinar on 
Sources of Strength Ohio 

Sources of Strength Ohio is hosting an informational webinar for OAPSA 

members on April 6th from 9:30 to 10:30 a.m. Attendees will learn about 

Sources of Strength (Sources), an evidence-based suicide prevention program 

for grades K - 12 that is available at no cost to schools due to support from the 

Ohio Suicide Prevention Foundation and PreventionFIRST! and funding from 

the Ohio Department of Mental Health and Addiction Services. 

During this one-hour session, you’ll learn about Sources’ youth-led suicide 

prevention program for middle and high schools as well as the elementary 

curricula for grades K - 6. We'll also cover how schools can implement Sources 

to meet the requirements of House Bill 123 and Ohio's social-emotional 

learning standards. Learn more about how to bring Sources to your school by 

visiting SourcesofStrengthOhio.org. For questions, please reach out to Evi 

Roberts at evi.roberts@ohiospf.org and Julie Cameron at julie@prevention- first.org. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/6816472783296/WN_iymWbslER1ijVwEF-SncBg
https://www.sourcesofstrengthohio.org/
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